
 

Department of Transportation Services 

 
 

Effective Monday, November 7, 2022, the 
following bus stop will be discontinued at the request 
of the State of Hawaii, Department of 
Transportation: 
 
• Bus Stop #903 (Nimitz Hwy + Pacific St) will be 

discontinued. 
 

The nearest bus stops will be: 
 

• Bus Stop #902 (Pacific St + Iwilei Rd) 
• Bus Stop #904 (Nimitz Hwy + Alakawa St) 

 

 
 
Please contact the City and County of Honolulu, Department of 
Transportation Services at email thebusstop@honolulu.gov or (808) 768-
8368 with questions or concerns. 
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